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Upcoming Events

Title IX Discrimination and Harassment Policies—
 
Title IX has gone through dramatic changes in the past year. Prior to August 2024, districts were following Title IX regulations of 
2020, however, the Biden administration released updates to the regulations that took effect in August 2024, requiring districts 
to adopt new policy. On January 9, 2025, a federal judge ruled that the Biden administration’s 2024 Title IX regulations exceeded 
the scope of Title IX and were therefore unconstitutional, which resulted in the regulations being vacated. For districts, this means 
returning to the Title IX regulations of 2020.
 
This SPU contains the Title IX grievance process, policy AC-R-3, plus many policies that reference Title IX “sexual harassment,” 
which under the 2024 Title IX regulations was renamed “sex-based harassment.” This change necessitated an update to cross-
references in numerous policies—about ten policies. Another set of policies needed an updated nondiscrimination statement. 
 
Artificial Intelligence Parameters—
 
This Special Policy Update also includes the student and staff “Use of Technology” policies. With technology, including artificial 
intelligence, changing rapidly these updates include parameters for when staff and students use Artificial Intelligence. 

Thursday, 13 February
CASB Student Day at the Capitol
Denver, Colo. | 7:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Students will have their chance to meet with their legislators 
and experience the legislative process.

Thursday-Friday, 27-28 February
Winter Legislative Conference
Denver, Colo.
CASB’s Winter Legislative Conference registration is OPEN and 
will have an early bird discount until January 31.

SPECIAL POLICY UPDATE!

Friday, 21 February
Elections Seminar w/ Colorado Secretary of State’s Office
Denver, Colo. | 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
This Elections Seminar is open to anyone interested in learning 
more about the school board election process. Use the link 
above to regsiter!

Click Here to Review all of the Affected Policies!

Wednesday, 19 February
Class Action Lawsuit Social Media Webinar
Denver, Colo. | 12:00 - 1:00 p.m.
This webinar will discuss why these school districts have 
decided to join this lawsuit and the status of the lawsuit.

https://casb.memberclicks.net/days-at-the-capitol
https://casb.memberclicks.net/winter-legislative-conference
http://casb.memberclicks.net/message2/link/132f37d3-6cb0-47b8-9cf4-ec27950a5483/1
https://casb.memberclicks.net/special-policy-update-february-11--2025

